
 
Antique Tractor  
Display Information 

 
 

We enjoy having tractors on display, thank you for bringing a part of 
Agriculture history to the Allen County Fair for all to enjoy! 

 
• You can start to bring tractors on Saturday, June 17th. 
• Please park tractors along the road/on the small hill just south of the Swine Barn. See the 

photos below. Park along the road as indicated by the thick red line. Face your tractor to the 
road and look for the marked area. 
 

             
 

• All tractors need to be in place by 9am on Tuesday, June 20th.  
• Please do not remove tractors until Sunday, June 25th at 5pm when the fair ends. 
• We cannot allow any vehicles or trailer onto the grounds to drop off or pickup tractors after 

Monday, June 19th unless they park in the trailer parking area by the llama/poultry area. 
However, you can park in general parking and unload, then drive your tractor to the location. 

 
Thank you for displaying your tractor. To show our appreciation, when you drop off your 
tractor there will be a sign-in sheet and instructions on how to get strip of tickets that 
include 6 free admission tickets to the Allen County Fair for the week. If you have 
questions, please contact Michelle Love at 260-710-0101 or acfair.events@gmail.com  


